
 

 

 

 

 

Monday, January 23, 2023 
School Clothing  
 
School Clothing is on sale on our website. Grad sweaters are also available. Get your orders in before its too late. 
 
Exams  
 
Stressed about exams and not sure how to best prepare. Stop by room 162 at lunch to learn some tips and tricks to 
improve your study habits.  
 
Guidance Department  
 

 Students looking for extra help or tutoring in either grade 9 or 10 Math and Science or Senior Chemistry are 
welcome to meet with Mrs. Shelly Brother on Tuesday January 24th between hours of 7:30 am – 10:30 am 
in Guidance. See your Math or Science teacher for details. Do not miss out on this free tutoring.   

 
 The Guidance department is looking for Ambassadors to volunteer on Wednesday, January 25 from 5:45pm 

– 8:00pm, to help with Grade 8 parents’ night. Please see Mrs. Cole if you would like to earn volunteer 
hours helping with this event.  

 
Music Department  
 

 A reminder that all musical performance groups that rehearse are suspended this week as you prepare for 
your exams. Best of luck to you all.  
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